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It’s almost here.  A time to read, relax and renew.  The chil-
dren are excited for lazy days, summer camp and vacations. 

As the school year comes to a close, we want to thank all of 
you for your continued support and sharing your children 
with us.  We had a great year here at the center; we made 
new friends and welcomed new staff.  Some of us will be 
back next year and some of us, like our 5th graders, will be 
moving on to new adventures. 

Congratulations to our 5th graders! It’s been wonderful to 
watch you grow in our program and we wish you well in your 
new school.  We hope you come back and visit with us. 
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